
College Works Painting Reference Letter 
Paul Sticker 
Tucson, AZ 95748 
 
David and his crew from College painting painted our home on June 5th. 
 
Letter of Recommendation 
 
David and his crew from College Painting painted our home on June 5th. 
 
The crew showed up early to commence their work. The house was prepped 
the first day and the painting completed the other two days. 
 
I found them to be very meticulous with their work. After each day they 
cleaned up and removed their paraphernalia from the premises. 
 
On the final day, I did a walk through and found that an excellent job had 
been done. 
 
I would recommend this company very highly. 
 
Paul Sticker 
Tucson, AZ 95748 
 
 

 


